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Merano, 25th of November 2024 

 

Office closure for the Christmas Break 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

With this newsletter we would like to inform you that our offices will be closed from 23rd 

of December 2024 until 6th of January 2025 for the Christmas- and New Year holidays.  

 

The support you have given us in 2024 is greatly appreciated and we look forward to 

serving you in 2025. 

  

We wish you a joyful Christmas holiday season and a successful start to 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Team Baldessarelli & Partner 

(info@fiscalconsulent.com) 

mailto:info@fiscalconsulent.com

